
 
 Report No: 3295 (Revised) 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Executive Committee of Faculty Council 
 
From: Professor Christopher Yip  

  Chair, Admissions Committee 
   
Date: April 13, 2011 for April 28, 2011 Faculty Council Meeting 
 
Re:  Report of the Admissions Committee  
 
 
REPORT CLASSIFICATION 
 
This is a Routine Matter that will be considered by the Executive Committee for approving and 
forwarding to Faculty Council for information. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The following data were provided by the Engineering Undergraduate Admissions Office as of 
April 8, 2011. Due to the timing of this report the numbers change on a daily basis. A complete 
report summarizing the 2011 admissions cycle will be presented at the December Faculty 
Council meeting. 
 
Offers of admission to non-Ontario High School students are made on an ongoing basis until late 
May/early June. The final round of offers for Ontario High School students will be completed in 
mid-May.
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Total Number of Applications, Offers, Refusals and Acceptances as of April 8th, 2011 
 

  
  Applications Refused Offers Accepts 
  Female Male Total Female Male Total Female Male Total Female Male Total 

International Foundation 
Program 26 75 101 1 3 4 3 5 8 0 1 1 
Chemical 346 557 903 16 12 28 124 144 246 10 8 18 

Civil 274 881 1155 9 26 35 62 147 209 5 15 20 
Computer 139 790 957 4 28 32 37 189 226 5 10 15 
Electrical 135 980 1115 1 19 20 49 277 326 3 24 27 
TrackOne 405 1329 1734 17 48 65 87 309 396 7 21 28 

Engineering Science 341 1118 1459 11 39 50 124 314 438 16 41 57 
Industrial 88 202 290 2 10 12 28 49 77 3 5 8 
Mineral 21 90 111 0 1 1 12 25 37 1 1 2 

Mechanical 126 1344 1470 7 76 83 32 230 262 3 19 22 
Materials 63 122 185 5 2 7 26 53 79 1 4 5 

Total 1964 7488 9480 73 264 337 562 1742 2304 54 149 203 
 
Note: The number of applications is larger then the sum of refused applications and offers made due to: files still being reviewed, files waiting for further 
mark information (include Ontario students who will be considered in May), applicants still required to send in document or complete the Student Profile 
Form.  
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